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On September 20, 2016, the Cimanuk river that cross Garut and Sumedang overflow due to high rainfall. As a result, the 
great flood swept all that were close to the river. Reported by Badan Nasional Penanggulangan Bencana (BPNP) as of 26 
September 2016, 33 people were killed, 20 were missing, 35 were wounded, and 6,361 were displaced from their homes. 
Not to mention the loss of material such as the destruction of houses and public facilities. 
 
In response to this disaster, volunteers from PT Bakrieland Development Tbk (Bakrieland) and its business unit moved 
quickly to help affected communities. This assistance is in the form of fundraising channeled through Bakrie Amanah 
Foundation (Bakrie Amanah), the program implementator of Bakrie Untuk Negeri (BUN), which has CSR Response 
program. Submission of donations was made on 23 September 2016. Besides Bakrieland volunteers, one of Bakrieland's 
Business Unit, Jasa Boga Raya (JBR), which is engaged in food & beverages, participated in donating to Bakrie Amanah. 
In addition to this donation, JBR plans to provide direct assistance to the community by opening aid posts. Bakrie Amanah 
itself since the incident, moved quickly to the location to provide various assistance to the community through various 
local institutions who are also working hard to help. 
 

                        
 

                  
  

Employee Volunteers for Garut and Sumedang Disaster 
 


